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GERS ADVISES OF DELAY IN MAILING RETIREES FORM 1099-R 

 

ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI – 

 
GERS ADMINISTRATOR, AUSTIN L. NIBBS, WOULD LIKE TO ADVISE RETIREES OF A DELAY IN MAILING THE FORM 

1099-R DUE TO A SHIPMENT DELAY OF THE SPECIFIC PAPER USED FOR PRINTING.  THIS IS AS A RESULT OF THE 

WEATHER CONDITIONS IN THE NORTH EAST UNITED STATES.  

RETIREES CAN EXPECT TO RECEIVE THEIR 1099 DURING THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 9TH AND WOULD ALSO BE 

ABLE TO ACCESS THE FORM THROUGH THE GERS MEMBER SELF-SERVICE. 

 

“WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY HAVE CAUSED AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE,” SAID MR. 

NIBBS. 
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